Rotary

Speakers

Events
No Events found
Birthdays

Virginia Dyer
July 11th

Donald R. Alexander
July 16th

Kofi Adzaku
July 20th
Lisa West
July 22nd

Robert E Harrison
July 31st

Debbie Albin
August 6th

Wedding Anniversaries

Nathan Richard Campbell
July 14th

Sarah L. Hazelton
July 21st

Ron Cronwell
July 29th

Club Officers

Sarah L. Hazelton
President

Debbie Albin
President-Elect

Marjorie A. Taylor
Treasurer

= | Lisa West
y. % | Public Image Chair

Club of
Crossville Noon

Tuesday, July 8, 2025

Crossville
Meets at The Crossville Depot Community Room

Time: Thursday at 12:00 PM

GREETERS THIS WEEK

July 10: LARRY DOSTER AND TYLER EATON

MEETINGS RESUME THIS WEEK

Regular meetings will resume this week, July 10, at noon at the Depot.

NEW DISTRICT GOVERNOR DAVID CARROLL

July 1, 2025
Welcome District 6780 Governor - David Carroll

David Carroll

2025-2026
David is a member of the Rotary Club of Cleveland, Tennessee. He
currently serves as District Grant and Club Certification Chair. Joining
Rotary in 1989, David led his home as club president in 2001-2002.

In District 6780, he is a graduate of the District Leadership Academy
and served on the DLA faculty. David has also served as Assistant
Governor, District Secretary, and District Foundation Chair. He is the
recipient of The Rotary Foundation Citation for Meritorious Service and
the District 6780 Interact Eagle Award. As a supporter of The Rotary
Foundation, David is a Major Donor and member of the Bequest
Society.

A native of Bradley County, David is a graduate of the University of Tennessee at Knoxville and
works in the real estate and auction professions. David's son, Jerome, attends Lee University in
Cleveland.

MESSAGE FROM OUTGOING DG ROB DANSEREAU

So one more District leader to
Congratulations to Immediate Past District Governor thank for their service this

_ past year and that is
Rob Dansereau Immediate Past District

Governor, Rob Dansereau.

Thank you for your leadership, your dedication, and all of
your efforts to be there for the Rotarians of District 6780.
Rob didn't miss many, if any, fundraisers, service projects,
dedications, and other club events this past year. And
remember, Rob is still working and is employed and is busy
in his own right.

He led a great team and you can see that in the Foundation
numbers, for instance. As of today, and the numbers aren't
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final, $895,299 ($314.14/capita) was donated to The Rotary
Foundation. His goal was $1M but that's not a bad number to
report. When you combine it last year's total, the District has
donated $1,776,071 ($623.18/capita) to The Rotary
Foundation the last two years!

Our District is blessed with great leaders and Rob didn't fail
the past leaders. Thanks, Rob, for your service as our District
Governor.

CONGRATULATIONS TO BETH STUBBS

Let's take time to
congratulate our own Beth
Stubbs on her service to
Rotary International as a
Director and Treasurer the
last two years. Beth excelled in her performance at RI. Beth was one of several District 6780
members who have served at Rotary International over the years. Thank you for representing our
District in such an outstanding way. Beth is a member of the Rotary Club of Maryville. Thank you,
Beth.

RI Director/Treasurer Beth Stubbs Completes Two
Years of Service to Rotary International

Rhonda "Beth" Stubbs is a certified public accountant who earned her
degree at Plymouth State College. After working as a CPA at a
Maryville firm, she set up her private practice in 1994, focusing on
consulting with small-business owners on account management,
finances, and exit strategies. She also worked as chief financial officer
for 14 years for her husband’s business, Trinity Benefit Advisors.
Stubbs is a member of the American Institute of Certified Public
Accountants and the Tennessee Society of Public Accountants.

Stubbs, who started frequenting Rotary club meetings at age 8 with
her father, joined the Rotary Club of Maryville in 1991. She has served
her district in several capacities, including as chair of its finance,
Foundation, and leadership development and education committees.
Stubbs has attended 22 Rotary International Conventions, traveled to
New York City for Rotary Day at the United Nations, helped with a
National Immunization Day in India, gone to Mexico for club partnership projects, and attended
various zone meetings around the country. Stubbs has served on the Administration Committee, the
Council on Legislation Advisory Committee, and the Joint Audit Committee.

During a zone meeting in New Orleans that she attended with a Rotary friend — before either had
yet served as club president — she learned about Ambassadorial Scholarships and Group Study
Exchange. Inspired, she and her friend worked together to help set up these activities in her district.
"We saw there was a whole world to Rotary, and we wanted to bring it to Maryville," Stubbs says.

In addition to bagging and delivering food for schoolchildren with her "small but mighty" Maryville

club, Stubbs has worked with her district to raise $1.3 million for polio eradication through the sale
of "purple pinkie" donuts and other fundraisers. The satellite club she helped start in her district is

still going strong. "I look forward to applying my skills as a CFO on the Board, and to working with
clubs in my zones to build the knowledge base about Rotary and its possibilities,” she says.

Stubbs has served on the boards of local nonprofits, including the Michael Dunn Center, which
serves people with developmental disabilities, and Asbury Place, a regional retirement community
organization. She also served in officer positions in Toastmasters International and is active on
several committees at her church. In her spare time, she enjoys reading, traveling, and attending
football and basketball games at the University of Tennessee.

She and her husband, Tony, support The Rotary Foundation as Arch Klumph Society members.
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